
The UK National Committee proposes that from 2021, the IUGS Executive Committee shall 
distribute on an annual basis a detailed and transparent set of accounts for the previous financial 
year to all national committees paying annual subscriptions. This should include additional detail 
to that set out in the annual report, including a breakdown of grants provided to individual 
commissions, joint programs, task groups, initiatives and affiliated organisations. 
  
 


